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Sharing Jesus with our clients, helping them choose life for 

their preborn babies, and providing life skills to become a 

better person and parent remain our paramount objectives.   
  Over the past nine years, we never cease to be amazed by the impact of God’s presence in this 

place.  He saves and changes lives daily through ordinary people who seek to serve Him. 

 1,298 persons have prayed to accept or rededicate their lives to Jesus  

 2,876 women at risk to abort have chosen "Life" for their babies  

 7,248 LEAP (Life Education Assistance Program) attendances have been recorded 

 1,413 Bible Study attendances have been logged 

 20,683 visits by clients and members of their support groups have been served 

  We are also using our facility and outreach to help educate politicians, church leaders and other 

prolife workers about the depth and organization of the Crisis Pregnancy Center ministry.   

Each year, I write a synopsis of the ministry challenges and 

advancements.  Though I have never seen the TV show 

“Survivors”, the title immediately came to my mind in 

describing our team’s perseverance and success in 2012.    
  Many of our staff and volunteers faced personal trials or walked with loved ones through difficult 

times.  In seasons like this, we must keep our eyes on Jesus and focus on the work He allows us 

to do.  Often it means members of our team are stretched thin as they cover the absence of others. 

  In a place where life and death choices are being made daily, the intensity of the service can take 

a toll on the servants. Little did we know the value of the monthly CPC Family Fun Night that 

began in 2011.  As a family united in the joy of knowing Christ, we survived and were able to 

meet the needs of all our clients because we formed a closer bond with one another.   

Our supporters’ thoughtfulness and generosity were an 

incredible, integral part of this story.   
  When donations arrived, there was excitement and often tears of joy.  There was enough to help 

get us to our annual banquet in March 2013 without spreading everyone even thinner with 

additional fundraisers in 2012.   

  Your humble hearts touched ours with great encouragement.  We thank the Lord because He 

prompted your giving, knows each of your names, and will surely bless you.   
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